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day upon which a primary election is held for the nomination of 
candidates for city offices, is a half holiday. Whenever any of 
said days shall fall on Sunday the succeeding Monday shall be the 
legal holiday. 

SECTION 2. This act shall take effect upon passage and publi-
cation. 

Approved March 24, 1933. 

No. 680, A.] 	 [Published March 25, 1933. 

CHAPTER 42. 

AN ACT to extend the date for payment of taxes by a local treas-
urer to the county treasurer to April 10, 1933. 

The people of the state of Wisconsin, represented in senate and 
assembly, do enact as follows: 

SECTION 1. The last date for the payment of taxes to the 
town, city and village treasurers and the return of warrants and 
tax rolls by such treasurers to county treasurers and the payment 
of the sums directed to be paid to such county treasurers as pro-
vided by subsections (1) and (3) of section 70.68 and subsec-
tion (1) of section 74.15 is extended to April 10, 1933. 

SECTION 2. It is declared that the provisions of this act are 
made necessary by the present economic emergency, resulting in 
the closing of all banks, and the consequent inability of citizens to 
pay taxes. 

SECTION 3. This act shall take effect upon passage and publi-
cation. 

Approved March 24, 1933. 

No. 696, A.] 	 [Published March 25, 1933. 

CHAPTER 43. 

AN ACT to create paragraph (c) of subsection (4) of section 
5.27, created by chapter 27, Laws 1933, and to re-enact para-
graph (c) of subsection (8) of section 5.26, 1931, Wisconsin 
statutes, relating to town primaries in counties of two hundred 
fifty thousand population or over. 

The people of the state of Wisconsin, represented in senate and 
assembly, do enact as follows: 


